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02 June 2020 

 

UPDATED COVID -19 SCHOOL REOPENING 

 

Lord Milner School is officially ready for school reopening for Gr 7. 

 

The school was visited by the Circuit Manager, Mr MJ Mabusela on 02 June 2020, 

and he was most impressed with our COVID-19 protocol, preparation, briefing and 

training of all Staff members and the policies that were in line with the DBE Standard 

Operation Procedure, DBE Guidelines for schools on maintaining hygiene during 

COVID – 19 Pandemic and other relevant documents. 

 

He clearly indicated we are far ahead of other schools in our Circuit and are ready to 

reopen Lord Milner School (as per DBE Minister). 

 

Please note that your child’s safety and welfare are very dear to our hearts and 

everything humanly possible has been done and will be done to protect every 

member of our Lord Milner family. 

 

Therefore the SGB and SMT are, with a clear conscience, ready to receive our Gr 7 

learners back as follows: 

 Hostel Gr 7   – Sunday 07 June 2020,  from 11:00 to 17:00 

 Day Scholars Gr 7  – Monday 08 June 2020,  at 07:00 

 

Mr. EJ Burger 

Act. Principal 


